
The Winnebago County Auditor’s office is hiring a full-time clerk.   Applications are 
available at the Winnebago County Auditor’s Office, 126 S. Clark St, Forest City, Iowa 
50436 and https:www.winnebagocountyiowa.gov/employment Completed application, 
resume, and a cover letter are required.   Please contact Karla Weiss at 641-585-3412 or 
Karla.Weiss@winnebagocountyiowa.gov with questions. Winnebago County is an equal 
opportunity employer.  Individuals with disabilities desiring accommodations in the 
application process should notify the Auditor’s office by the date of the application 
deadline.  
 
 


